
 

 

The Tolsey, 126 High Street, Burford, Oxfordshire OX18 4QU 
Telephone: 01993 823647    Email: town.clerk@burford-tc.gov.uk 

BURFORD TOWN COUNCIL 
 

 
February 2024 

 
Dear Residents and Friends, 
 
 

Town Council Playground Project 
 

 
Thank you for all for your continued support with our playground project.  

As you have probably seen, construction of the new playground is well underway. If the weather is kind 

to us for the next week or so, we hope the Opening Ceremony will take place on Monday March 25th at 

3:30pm. It would be lovely to see as many of you as possible, and we hope that by having it at 3;30pm,  

you will be able to come along straight after school.  

 

 

We will be in touch again in a couple of weeks to either confirm details or reschedule. In the meantime 

please ‘Save the date’ and keep your fingers crossed for some good weather! 

With thanks again and kind regards 

 

Cllr Jo Rushton and the Playground Committee 


